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SURPRISES YOU FIND!
UPDATE FEBRUARY 1, 2025

Every property owner knows the importance of of a secure roof and
nothing is as disheartening, and expensive as a leak! The owners of
Hodges Roofing briefly describe the surprises they find as they
embarked on the journey to re-roof this historic building. Note
craftsmanship of the original builders and the many layers of
reroofing over the years. Isn't it surprising that the burnt timbers
from the fire in the 1930s were never replaced?
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https://youtu.be/M81WKNz4ZUw

